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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parent/ Carer,
Scholastic Book Fayre

Thank you to everyone for attending the Book Fayre and a HUGE thank you to Mrs Prytherch for running this. Any money raised will be used to purchase more books for our new library.
Carmel Cricket Club

Thank you to Carmel Cricket Club for providing cricket workshops for Classes One, Two and Three. The staff and pupils all thoroughly enjoyed the experience and we are hoping they will be able to provide more sessions in the future.
COVID -19

Please see the latest advice below from Welsh Assembly Government.
 Even though restrictions have been lifted, the following procedures are still advised.
Help to continue to disrupt the transmission of the virus by;

· Self- isolating when you feel unwell

· Wearing masks in crowded places

· Keeping up to date with vaccinations

· If you have symptoms of COVID-19, you should self- isolate and take a lateral flow test.

The main symptoms of COVID -19 are;

· A high temperature

· A continuous cough

· Loss or change of taste or smell

If your LFT is negative you can leave self- isolation immediately.
If you test positive; you should self- isolate for 5 full days. Day 1 is the day after your symptoms started or the day you had the test, if you do not have symptoms

Take an LFT on day 5. If the LFT is negative, report your LFT and take another LFT test on day 6. If your test is negative on day 6 and you feel well, you can leave self- isolation. If the day 5 or 6 test is positive, you should continue taking daily LFT’s until you get two negative tests in a row, or until day 10, whichever is sooner. You do not need a negative LFT test on day 10 to leave self- isolation. 

After School Clubs

After school clubs have now finished for this term and will resume after Easter. Thank you to all staff for providing these opportunities for the children in school.
Parents Evenings

 Key Stage Two: Tuesday 5th April

Foundation Phase: Wednesday 6th April

Please note that the booking slots close at 4 pm on Sunday. Thank you.

Clever Touch Screens

Next Monday, the new clever touch screens will be installed in all classrooms and the hall. We cannot wait to start using them!

Outdoor Learning Workshop

On Monday 4th April, Class 2 will be taking part in an outdoor learning workshop led by Polly Snape. Children in Class 2 should attend school in appropriate outdoor clothing. Please ensure you have sensible shoes and a waterproof coat. Diolch.
Easter Egg Donations

Thank you to everyone who has sent in an Easter Egg today.  We are so grateful for your generosity. These will be used to make Easter raffle baskets for each class. Raffle tickets will be on sale next week.

Frawddeg Yr Wythnos

Sut mae’r tywydd heddiw?
Mae hi’n oer a braf.

Have a good weekend,

Kind Regards

Rachel Critchell
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